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I strongly urge you to pass this bill as written as it mirrors the federal legislation and 

protects the wild and exotic animals generally exposed to exploitation. We need to 

discourage circuses from coming to Oregon so that they may donate their animals to 

sanctuaries and live the rest of their lives freely, away from harm. We don't need this 

type of entertainment here. 


